Daniel Tyler Forte Memorial Scholarship Award

The Daniel Tyler Forte Memorial Scholarship Award was created in loving memory of our son Daniel who
passed away in January, 2020 from cancer (melanoma) after a long, brave and hopeful battle. Daniel
would have been a graduating senior of the North Penn Class of 2022. This scholarship award was
created and funded by his loving family, friends and members of the North Penn Community to honor
Daniel’s memory and the positive impact he had on everyone that knew him and to celebrate his life
and legacy.

Selection Criteria:

This scholarship award, in the amount of $1200 total, will be awarded to (2) students, with $600 given to
each student scholarship winner, who share and best exemplify the same or similar traits and character
that Daniel did in his life — kindness to others, courage and bravery in the face of challenges and hope
and perseverance in the face of those challenges.

To apply for this scholarship, please provide the following:

1. An essay or letter that demonstrates how the student/applicant displays: kindness to others,
courage in the face of challenges, and maintaining hope and a positive outlook for their future
while facing these challenges.

2. The student/applicant may submit 1 to 3 letters of recommendation from a teacher, counselor,
or member of the North Penn Community.

Applicants who accept this scholarship award are expected to use these funds to pursue post high
school educational/vocational goals.

In the event that there is only one applicant that fulfills the criteria of the scholarship or there are not
enough qualified submissions, the scholarship will then be awarded to that single deserving and
qualified applicant in the amount of $1200.

The essay/letter and/or any letters of recommendation will be reviewed by the Forte Family and the
scholarship will be awarded to the (2) students based on their assessment.

Please submit all documents for this application to Mrs. Joanne Borchers at borchjm@npenn.org by
no later than April 14, 2023.
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Please submit all documents for this application to Mrs. Joanne Borchers at borchjm@npenn.org by 
no later than April 14, 2023. 




